
Year 5/6:  100% WOW! 

Year 3/4: 100% WOW! 

Year 1/2: 99.2% Brilliant! 

Reception: 100% WOW! 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      
99.8% Fantastic! 

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

96.2% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Once again, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and healthy 
2020. We hope you have all managed to have a lovely break and have recharged those 
vital batteries. January is a testing month in more ways than one and if we can help in 
any manner at all, please let us know.   

All families will have received their latest newsletters this week. We hope you find 
them informative and have them stuck on your fridges! Every year group seems to 
have something amazing planned for this half term.  

A HUGE well done to all the children who received their 100% attendance 
certificates today for the second half of the Autumn term. The children will enjoy a 
delicious breakfast with Mrs Thornton on Monday morning. Any Nursery children 
with 100% attendance will be invited to a special tea party on Monday afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

All children in Key Stage 2 received a sheet detailing the top 100 recommended 
books for children to read before they leave primary school. We were excited to see 
just how many we had already read and are looking forward to the children 
completing the lists. 

 

TEAM GB ATHLETE TO VISIT LINGDALE!!! 

We can’t wait to welcome Team GB athlete David Smith 
on Tuesday 14th January. David will be completing a 
sponsored sports circuit with all our children and talk-
ing through his personal achievements. David Smith is 
part of Team GB and a professional high jumper. At the 
British U23 Championships he jumped a new personal 
best of 2.22m winning the competition and made the 
team for the European U23 Championships in Ostrava. 
We hope the children have enjoyed collecting voluntary 
sponsors from family and friends.  

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary  

Team GB visit—Tuesday 14th January –please re-
member your PE kit 

EYFS Class Assembly—Thursday 16th January 
2.40pm –Parents welcome  

Valentine Disco—Thursday 13th Feb 4-5.30pm  

Break up for half term—Friday 14th Feb 

PD Day—Monday 24th Feb (School closed) 

Return to school—Tuesday 25th Feb 2020  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For a flying start! 

Willow G —Mrs Jones 

Emily O— Miss Stonehouse 

 Kian R -Mrs Crame 

 Lewis J —Mr Fairbridge 

 Peter J -Mrs Norris 

Pen Licences for Noah D and Lexie S  : 

 

 

Friday 10th January 2020 


